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25th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Your child will be in Year 6 in September and will wear the GREY trousers / skirts, 
GREY socks or tights, BLUE shirt, school tie and v-neck logo navy jumper or 
cardigan. We expect Year 6 to be super smart as this sets them in good stead for 
when they start high school and have to maintain high standards in presentation. 
They will be expected to wear black school shoes too.  
 
The uniform is now in stock and available in a full range of sizes via the school 
ParentPay shop if you wish to start purchasing it.  
 
They will be provided with a full PE kit free of charge. They will not be able to wear 
sports brands they must wear the smart school PE kit on their PE days.  
 
I have spoken to our future Year 6 and they are all looking forward to being excellent 
role models to our younger children. I have also explained that classes for Year 6 will 
be organised into two classes according to their learning needs to ensure they all 
continue to make great progress and work towards being ‘high school ready’. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson  
Headteacher 
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